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Greetings Fitzgerald Community! 

Thank you, as always, for your continual support.  With the new year underway, we 
are excited to both continue progress on the High School Weight Room Addition and 
renovations to the Neigebaur Administration Building as well as embark on a variety 
of new projects within the District that will improve the learning experience for our 
students.  Bids have been accepted for Bond Series 2 work and construction is 
anticipated to start this spring. 

At the Neigebaur Administration Building, 
exterior façade restorations are 
complete, including masonry work and 
new metal wall panels.   Inside the 
building, progress continues on interior 
renovations including the framing of the 
walls and soffits in the new District Board 
Room.  The installation of millwork and 
new finishes throughout the office suites 
is also underway.  We look forward to the 
completion of these projects in the 
coming months and the opportunities 
they will provide to our students and 
community! 

Recently completed work at the Weight Room Addition includes 

exterior brick installation and placing of interior slabs.   
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Work on the Fitzgerald High School 
Weight Room Addition is continuing at a 
steady pace.  The exterior brickwork is 
nearing completion and will help visually 
unite the new addition with the existing 
High School.  The interior floor slab has 
also been placed and work on interior 
walls and rough mechanical & electrical is 
scheduled to begin this month.  Finally, 
modifications to the existing entry 
vestibule are well underway and will 
provide additional space for students and 
visitors to gather before events. 

Improvements at the Neigebaur Administration Building 

include a new Board Room and exterior restorations. 


